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Lions Foundation of Canada Dog Guides   
 
 

Lions, 
I have issued the approved information for Lions interested in becoming the next Director, to all 
the Clubs in BC for which I have email addresses curtesy of MD19 Office. 
 
I have received 2 emails from Lions in BC with their intention of being interviewed for the 
Director’s position. 
 
That being said, the Council Chairperson and I need to meet online or phone to make 
arrangements for an interview committee. The committee’s decision must be communicated to 
the Chair of the LFCDG Governance Committee by the end of April. This will allow the approved 
candidate to be invited to the June training meeting in Oakville, Ontario. 
 
This position is open to all Lions in British Columbia meeting the approved requirements. 
 
The Capital Campaign to raise 50 M+ for the construction of our new 80000+ sq. ft. facility is 
well underway. There is always need for support for Canada’s largest Guide Dog training 
Foundation. 
 
Richard Simonson 
Director – BC/Yukon 
Lions Foundation of Canada Dog Guides 
 
 

 
 


